

ACADEMIC SUPPORT CENTER
300 POMPTON ROAD • WAYNE, NEW JERSEY 07470-2103
973.720.3324/2563 • FAX 973.720.3325
WWW.WPUNJ.EDU

September 4, 2013

Dear Student,

Welcome! Thank you for your interest in our tutoring services. Please note the Academic Support Center's tutoring services are rendered starting September 16, 2013 - December 19, 2013. For your convenience, the tutoring schedule will be available to the University community on September 13, 2013. Please note our office has relocated to Raubinger Hall, Lower Level. Please contact our office should you need further assistance.

Sincerely,

Yanil De la Rosa

Yanil De la Rosa Learning Services Coordinator